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*Important Safety Notice*

Melamine Mugs

In cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC), Carlisle FoodService Products is conducting a recall and credit of the following products:

Durus® Challenge Cup, 7.8 oz

Dayton™ Stacking Cup, 7 oz

Dallas Ware® Stacking Cup, 7 oz

Sierrus™ Mug 7.8 oz

Kingline™ Ovide Cup 7 oz
Kingline™ Stacking Cup 7oz

Melamine Stackable Mug 8oz

Cappuccino Mug, 12 oz

Cappuccino Mug, 16 oz 

Carlisle FoodService Products has discovered that the mugs may break when repeatedly exposed to extremely hot liquids, potentially posing a burn hazard to consumers.  Although there have been no reported injuries, to eliminate the risk of an incident occurring, Carlisle FoodService Products is offering its customers credit for these products.

Action Required: Please contact your customers and inform them to return any of the above referenced products purchased in 2011 or January 2012.  In addition, please return any unsold product to Carlisle FoodService Products.  Carlisle FoodService Products will pay costs associated with these returns.

For any questions, please contact Carlisle FoodService Products via email at productsafety@carlislefsp.com or toll free at (800) 217-8859. 

Thank you for your cooperation.  Carlisle Food Service Products deeply values our customers and your business. We are committed to providing you with the highest level of service and quality products. Additional information regarding the availability of replacement mugs will be forthcoming.

Thank you for your business, 

Carlisle Food Service Products

February __, 2012
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